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Oregon voter turnout is higher than the national average thanks to our vote by mail
system. We need to ensure that everyone has a chance to vote. For many, it is a
hardship to take time off work or childcare duties to go wait in line to vote. It is a great
service to people with disabilities to be able to vote from home as well. It is
convenient for all to send their vote by mail. The system is efficient and ensures that
everyone’s voice is heard.



